
GREATER MAPLE VALLEY UNINCORPORATED AREA COUNCIL  

GMVUAC Special Meeting (Cedar Hills Reginal Landfill 2020 Site Development Plan and Facility 
Relocation) 

 
MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING – October 26, 2020 

 
The Special meeting of the GMVUAC held virtually via Zoom due to the COVID-19 shut down was called 
to order by Andy McDonald at approximately 7:01 PM on Monday, October 26, 2020. 

Roll Call: Present: Rimbos, Neuner, Harvey, Hansen, Haynes, and McDonald. 

McDonald. 

Absent, But with Designated Proxy: Buchanan, proxy- Harvey.  

Absent: Hiester, Iverson. 

Resignation: N/A 

Logistics Note: Due to the COVID-19 shut down, the meeting was held virtually over Zoom. 

 

  

Introduction: 

The Cedar Hills Reginal Landfill 2020 Site Development Plan and Facility Relocation Draft EIS Comments 
are Due Friday, October 30, 2020. Since this is before the GMVUAC’s next Monday Meeting, we discuss 
and vote on the Draft EIS comments today.  

Following an extended discussion period, the following Motion was offered: 

 

Motion: Haynes- Move to unconditionally approve the EIS comments so that they can be edited 
and completed in order to be submitted by Thursday to the King County DNRP Solid Waste 
Division. Second: Harvey. Approved – Unanimous. 

 
 

McDonald Adjourned the Special Meeting at approximately 8:50 PM. 

Minutes by Hansen. 

 

 

 

 
 


